
2019, A Year For Great Successes!  

Upcoming Dates: 

 

 
July 30, 2019 
Willis Supply 

Networking & Game 

Night 

 

Sept 2019 
Shop Tour TBD 

 

Nov. 7, 2019 

Supplier Table Top 

Night @ Cedarbrook 
Lodge Seatac 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

AWI Washington 

July 2019 

 

Washington Chapter 

“Chapter of the Year 2018” 

After a wonderful 2018, with an immense 

amount of hard work and growth though 

new members and successes such as win-

ning Chapter of the Year, we needed to 

kick off 2019 with some fun. In late Janu-

ary, thirty of us filled the Ice Box at the 

Seattle Thunderbirds hockey game at the 

Showare Center for a night of food, fun, 

and cheering on our Thunderbirds.  We 

all had a blast yelling at the players while 

seated right on the glass. Everyone who 

attended said they would love to do this 

event again. 

At the end of February, we hosted an AWI 

National education seminar for Advanced 

Estimating. FloForm once again opened 

their doors so we could host the event 

there at no cost to the chapter. Brooklyn 

Hardware also helped to sponsor the 

event to minimize costs for attendees. 

These events are great in educating our 

members and for raising funds for the 

chapter so we can keep event costs low 

and be able to provide free memberships 

to students, teachers, and designers. 

This year we hope to win Chapter of the 

Year for the second year in a row and plan 

to have an outstanding Supplier Table 

Top Night in the fall and a couple fun 

events between now and then. We hope 

you all have a wonderful summer and that 

we see you at some events this year! 

Dallas Lemon 

- AWI Washington Chapter President 
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Kirsten Ingham has been serving with the Washington Chapter of AWI since 1991 and has decided that it’s 

time to retire and let the next generation of leaders rise up in the chapter. She has served in every capacity on 

our Board of Directors including President, but most recently she has served as our Executive Director and 

Treasurer. She also served a one year term as President of AWI National, in which, she was the first female 

President and the 50th President of AWI National. We appreciate all the hard work she has done over the 

past 28 years and thank you for everything she has done to grow our chapter in the great organization it has 

become. Thank you Kirsten! 

Kirsten Ingham Retires from AWI Leadership  

On July 30th @ 5:30pm, we will be gathering at Willis Supply in Lakewood to explore some new and exciting 
products that Willis wants to show off. We will enjoy a tour of their world class warehouse and enjoy a great many 
discussions over drinks and dinner We will be playing cornhole and hopefully having some awesome discussions 
about reaching the next generation and what we can do right now to get involved in local schools and get kids ex-
cited about the woodworking industry. Hope to see you all there! 

Upcoming July Chapter Networking & Game Night!  
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Pictures from Hockey Game in January  


